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7-18A-25.1.    Posting of ordinance 
book on county website.  

2-1-1.5    (Text of section 
effective July 1, 2020) Paid 
circulators--Application for 
registration--Process--Certification 
requirements. 
 
2-1-1.6    (Text of section 
effective July 1, 2020)  
Paid circulators--Directory.  
 
2-1-1.7    (Text of section effective 
July 1, 2020) Registration fees.  
 
2-1-1.8    (Text of section 
effective July 1, 2020) 
Identification number and badge.  
 
2-1-1.9    (Text of section 
effective July 1, 2020) Paid 
circulator badge--Requirement--
Violation as misdemeanor.  
 
2-1-3.1    Referred law--Petition- -
Contents--Signatures and filing.  
 
9-13-7    Municipal office--
Nominating petition--Contents. 

12-4-5.4.    Registration--
Information provided. 
 
12-4-5.5.   Verification of 
registration information. 
 
12-4-9.    Master registration file--
Contents--Public inspection--
Limitations. 
 
12-12-1      Notice of offices to be 
filled--Publication. 
 
12-13-23      Distribution of public 
information. 
 

12-13-25    Review and comment--
Legislative Research Council--
Contents.  

12-27-21    Contributions from 
public entities--Prohibition--
Violation as misdemeanor. 
 
12-27-29.2      Order assessing 
penalty—Contents--Appeal--
Termination of committee. 

5:02:03:21    Statement by person 
registering without a driver license 
or social security number. 
 
5:02:04:06    Notice of vacancy for 
municipal election. 
 
5:02:08:00    Guidelines for 
acceptance of petitions. 
 
5:02:08:07 – Form of initiative 
petition. 
 
5:02:08:08 – Form of referendum 
petition. 
 
5:02:08:09 – Form of initiated 
constitutional amendment petition 
or initiated petition for repeal of 
constitutional provision. 
 
5:02:08:11 – Nominating petition 
for school board member. 
 
5:02:08:20 – Certificate of 
nomination for Independent 
presidential electors. 
 
5:02:08:24 – Form of petition for 
water development district director. 
 
5:02:08:25 – Form of petition for 
irrigation district director by 
division. 

5:02:08:26 – Form of petition for 
irrigation district director at large. 
 
5:02:08:27 – Form of petition for 
water project district director by 
division. 
 
5:02:08:28 – Form of petition for 
water project district director at 
large. 
 
5:02:08:34 -  Form of nominating 
petition for township election. 
 
5:02:08:35 – Form of nominating 
petition for special district trustee. 
 
5:02:08:36 – Form of petition for 
conservation district supervisor -- 
Nonpartisan election. 
 
5:02:08:42 – Form of petition for 
consumers power district director. 
 
5:02:09:01.03 – Test of direct 
recording electronic voting 
machines. Repealed. 
 
5:02:09:02 –  Approval of 
automatic tabulating systems 
required before distribution. 
 
5:02:09:16 – Recapitulation sheet. 
 
5:02:10:01 – (Effective through 
November 30, 2020) Application 
for absentee ballot. 
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